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Better Never Stops

18th March 2022
Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of the week.

Diary Dates
Monday 21st March: World Down Syndrome Day (wear colourful socks!)

Tuesday 22nd March: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm)
Thursday 24th March: Parents’ Evening (5.00-7.00pm)
Friday 1st April: Last day of Term 4

World Down Syndrome Day

On Monday we will be supporting World Down Syndrome Day by taking part in the
#LotsOfSocks campaign. We will all be making our sock-wear as brightly coloured as
possible for the day!

Parents’ Evening
Please ensure you have a parents’ evening appointment with your child’s class
teacher. Contact the school office if you require any further information.

| hope you all enjoy a sunny weekend.

Yours sincerely,
&

Mr Guy Walsh

Headteacher
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